
Historic Old Salem News 

Looking for new Board Members to join the Old Salem Board of Directors.  Meet 4 times a 

year as well as the first Sunday in June and third Sunday in September for Open Houses and 

Programs.  Term of office is for two years.  Contact Sharon at councilpresident@salem-

catonsville.org if interested or seeking additional information.   

OPEN HOUSE – Sunday, September 19th from 2 – 4 p.m.    Visit the church and tour the 

surrounding cemetery.   If you’ve often wanted to “see inside” this beautiful little church 

located at 701 Ingleside Avenue, plan to attend the open house that afternoon.  Planning a 

special program too. 

FINALLY………the long awaited Historic Old Salem bus trip.  Reservations have been made at Sight 

& Sound Theatre in Pennsylvania to see Queen Esther.  Date:  Friday, October 22nd.   We will leave 

from the Southwest Park & Ride Lot on S. Rolling Road {where we always left from} at 9:30 a.m., 

arriving at Hershey Farms Restaurant for a family style meal at 12:15.  Upon leaving the restaurant, 

we will head over to Sight & Sound for the 3 p.m. show.  We’ll depart from the theatre after the 

performance ends, with return time of about 7 p.m. to the Park & Ride Lot.  Reservations are being 

taken now, but no money is due until September 10th.  Cost of the trip is $125 per person which 
includes everything – show ticket, lunch, and bus.  I have reserved only 30 tickets for this trip.  I 

truly hope you will plan to attend this as with your support, proceeds go to the preservation efforts 

at the Old Salem Church and Cemetery {our original worship site} on Ingleside Avenue.  Please 

contact Sharon Stanton, either by 410-744-8724 or councilpresident@salem-catonsville.org to 

reserve your spot soon.   Thank you and I’ll look forward to traveling again with you.  It’s been too 

long a time! 

AND HOPING TO CELEBRATE CHRISTMAS THE OLD FASHIONED WAY……..at Old Salem, 701 

Ingleside Avenue, on SATURDAY, DECEMBER 11TH  from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m.   After hosting a very 

successful one in December, 2019, we had to cancel the event in December 2020, thanks to the 

Pandemic.  So please mark your calendars now to attend, especially if you have never been to Old 

Salem.  And we’ll hope to have a special guest arrive, straight from the North.   

Change in plans…. we’ve received notice from the Hippodrome Ticket Office that again 

because of COVID, all scheduled show dates for Hamilton and other shows have been 

changed.   We rescheduled our Hamilton show date to Saturday, October 22, 2022 at 2 

p.m. still maintaining the original 20 tickets located in the Balcony Left Side, Row D 

207-225 and Row E 201-219 with a cost of $150 per ticket.  {And yes, the date is almost 

12 months away; this is when the Hippodrome could schedule Hamilton here in Baltimore.}  

As time goes by, we will keep you updated with circumstances and trips.   

MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW IN THE MONTHS TO COME BASED UPON COVID UPDATES!!!! 
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